
I hope everyone en-

joyed the weekend and 

is ready to get back to 

school.  Another full 

week is ahead!  Here 

are some of the high-

lights for this week. 

 

Picture Day will be 

next Wednesday, Sep-

tember 21st.  Enve-

lopes will be sent home 

later this week to pur-

chase pictures. 

 

 

Math News: 

This week, we will 

continue our unit on 

place value, and we 

will talk about using 

landmarks to inter-

pret data.  Please re-

mind your child to 

practice his/her addi-

tion and subtraction 

facts a little each 

evening.     

Math homework: 

M– Math Box 1.7 

T– Subtraction sheet 

Th—Subtraction sheet 

Reading News: 

This week, we will 

read the story “The 

Horned Toad Prince,” 

and we will have a new 

list of spelling words.  

Our selection test will 

be on Thursday, and 

the spelling test will 

be on Friday.     

Reading homework: 

 

Remember to read 

30 min each evening! 

  

 

Next Tuesday, our 

4th graders will be 

going on a field trip 

to the George Wash-

ington Carver Na-

tional Monument in 

Diamond, MO.  Please 

remind students to 

“dress for the 

weather” and wear 

comfortable walking 

shoes.  (Please NO 

flip-flops.)  Your child 

may bring a drink 

from home to go with 

his/her lunch on the 

day of our trip.  Have 

a wonderful week!  

http://cassville.k12.mo.us/pages/msanpaolo/ 
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Special points of interest: 

☺ Selection test on Thursday. 

☺ Spelling test on Friday. 

☺ 4th grade field trip-

Tuesday, September 20th. 

☺ Picture day next Wed 

(9/21) 

☺ Mid-quarter reports will be 

sent home next week. 

☺ Early Dismissal @ 2:30 pm 

on Monday, 9/26 

 

Spelling List: 

prairie  calorie   honey 

valley  money   finally 

movie country   city  

empty  rookie   hockey 

collie  breezy   jury  

alley  misty   steady 

balcony     trolley

    

Challenge Words: 

frequency 

parsley  attorney 

journey  chimney 


